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4th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Device Drop-Ins 

 

As part of our continued work to try and 

keep our children safe online we will be offering parents the 

chance to attend a “device drop in” at our parents evening 

session on Tuesday 19th November.  

 

Lee Heywood, who runs www.onlinesafetyuk.com and 

advises schools on all things e safety, will be available to talk 

to parents between 3.30pm and 6pm.  

 

He is happy to help parents set up parental controls on their devices and advise them 

around anything they are unsure of linked to online safety. 

 

This will be a drop in service so parents are advised to bring their device with them and 

come and chat to Lee if they can see he is available.  

 

We will put a sign up list out so that if he is busy with a parent you can sign up so that 

he knows who is next to be seen.  

 

We really hope that this will prove helpful and that you are able to make the most of it. 

If you are attending the Wednesday parents evening but would still like to make use of 

this event then feel free to pop in.  

 

If it turns out that there is not enough time for Lee to see everyone on the Tuesday we 

will organise for him to come in again.   

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Mr Paul Lunnemann 

Computing Leader  
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